
Briceland Community Services District 
P.O. Box 2013 

Redway, California 95542 
 

 
September 6, 2019 
 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
We have now had a vacancy on our Board of Directors for more than 60 days.  No one from the 
district itself has expressed interested in serving on the board.  However, the new owner of an 
annexed parcel in our sphere of influence whose residence has been historically served by the 
district and who pays for water from the district is interested in serving on the Board.  Joaquin 
Courtemanche at 6525 Briceland-Thorne Road in Briceland is a young, enthusiastic, and 
intelligent member of the community who would be a great addition to our Board of Directors.  
Briceland Community Services District therefore requests that the Board of Supervisors appoint 
Joaquin Courtemanche to fill the vacancy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chestine Anderson, secretary/treasurer 
Briceland Community Services District 


